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Alexander Gunyon

From: pauline.goodin 
Sent: 14 May 2024 21:10
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands farm

Categories: Purple category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear sir/madam 
I totally object to the proposed new development of 1200 new properties.  
The local infrastructure cannot take any more properties.  
The roads are at present a total disgrace. Potholes everywhere causing damage to our vehicles. At Christmas I had to 
pay £480 for repairs to my car, rear suspension springs had to be replaced due to constant potholes on our roads 
from Chestfield to Canterbury and all surrounding areas.  
These have never been filled. I can't imagine even more and more vehicles using these roads just exacerbating these 
problems. 
More GP appointments, hospital appointments etc will be needed too. We do not even have an A&E at Canterbury 
hospital.  
We have badly needed a new hospital in Canterbury for many years. Nothing has ever been done about this BIG 
problem. This will just get worse the more properties this area could have. 
So many problems here will get worse, sewage problems, drainage, flooding, and many many more. 
Whitstable was a beautiful area but is gradually being eroded with all the developments. What was an rural area is 
now 
becoming an urban jungle. 
Traffic also is now a real problem on our roads.  
So to reiterate, I vehemently object to even more houses and traffic in this area. 
 
Pauline Goodin  
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